
Outreach Report – April 9, 2019 meeting 

• Blood Drive at FLC Thursday, March 14 1-7 pm  

o successful drive in spite of poor weather  

o Red Cross continues to show appreciation for our help with this 

• Carol Roehl shared that she’s been in contact with Operation Bootstrap 

Africa, and that they may be willing to come to FLC to present on their 

work. Carol and I thought the fall would be the best time. I think members 

of the church would enjoy seeing the fruits of our investments of time and 

finances years ago.  

• Received positive feedback on the Meals by Wheels write up in the last 

Messenger. Plan is to continue this with a different organization monthly. 

Struggling a bit to accomplish this for April due to time devoted to my other 

area of volunteerism—OLV School Spring Gala April 27—but will do my 

best.  

 

 

 

 


